
UNION COUNTY 

Community Development Block Grant 

2022-2026 Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing  

Public Hearing and 30-day Comment Period 

  

March 22, 2022  

  

Union County would like your participation in the review of the 2022-2026 Analysis of Impediments to 

Fair Housing report for the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program. The purpose of the 

Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing (AIFH) report is to provide an overview of the conditions that 

may lead to fair housing impediments and considerations for improving access to fair housing in Union 

County.  

  

• The 2022-2026 AIFH report is available for public review and comment from March 23, 

2022, to April 22, 2022. The documents will be available at 2022-2026 Analysis of Impediments 

to Fair Housing (www.unioncountync.gov/cdbg or www.centralina.org/insights) 

 

Requests for copies of the documents should be submitted to Union County Attn: Clayton Voignier, CDBG 

Citizen Participation Coordinator/Director of Strategy and Innovation, or via email to 

CDBG@unioncountync.gov, or to Christina Danis, Assistant Director, Community Economic Development, 

Centralina Regional Council to cdanis@centralina.org. 

 

The County will hold a hybrid (in person and a virtual) public hearing to obtain comments on this report 

for Union County’s CDBG program on Monday April 18, 2022, from 2 PM to 3 PM at the Union County 

Government Center Board of Commissioners Conference Room located on the First Floor, 500 North 

Main Street, Monroe, NC 28112. To access the virtual meeting via computer or telephone, attendees 

must register prior to the public hearing. To register for the virtual or in-person hearing, please 

contact Christina Danis. Anyone needing special modifications when attending this meeting, has non-

English-speaking needs and/or if this information is needed in an alternative format because of a disability, 

please contact Christina Danis at (704) 688-6502 or cdanis@centralina.org.  We request at least 72 hours’ 

notice prior to the meeting to make the appropriate arrangements.  

 

There are two ways to participate: 1) Present your comments at the in-person or at the virtual public 

hearing or 2) send written comments via letter to 500 North Main St., Monroe, NC 28112 Attn: Clayton 

Voignier, CDBG Citizen Participation Coordinator/Director of Strategy and Innovation, or via email to 

CDBG@unioncountync.gov, or to Christina Danis, Assistant Director, Community Economic Development, 

Centralina Regional Council to cdanis@centralina.org. All letters and emails must be received by April 22, 

2022, to be considered for the publication of the report.   
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